
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 19, 2003

TO: Honorable Kenny Marchant, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1587 by Baxter (Relating to the charges that may be imposed under the public 
information law for providing a copy of public information.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would amend statute to clarify provisions relating to charges that may be imposed for 
providing copies of public information.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 303 Building And Procurement Commission, 356 Texas Ethics Commission, 304 
Comptroller Of Public Accounts

LBB Staff: JK, RR, JM, MS
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